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Greetings!
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Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

GIFTS, GIFTS, GIFTS AND MORE GIFTS!
 
It is the season of giving indeed and as in the past; you have been very
generous with your gifts to all of us and to the children. You allow parents to
make sure that there will be something under the Christmas tree for their
children. The magic and joy of Christmas will once again enter their hearts
and homes. For this, we are so truly grateful. You have come from every
corner of southern Illinois and from Missouri bearing gifts for the children.
From all of us at Uni-Pres Kindercottage, we thank you from the bottom of
our hearts and we wish you a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and many
blessings in the New Year.
 
We share photos of some of our "elves" bearing gifts!
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      St.Paul, Columbia    Visitors from Floraville         We came from Metropolis.

           
       Elf bearing gifts!           St.Charles, Mo Presbyterian and             From DuBois
                                                        Zoar, New Hanover

Employees of American Bottoms bring hugs and gifts!   
         

        



Pastor
Poole and
Mrs.

Asselmeier from Maeystown  

 

Time to wrap! 
                             

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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